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Hi Joseph,
 
Hope you are doing well.  This email is in response to the question today for SNHD by Dr. Jeffrey
Murawsky, Vice Chair.
 
I believe the question was whether or not we have experienced a delay in Title X funding and any
impacts on services? After following up internally SNHD was awarded funding for this budget year

beginning April 1st however we have not received final approval of our revised budget from US
DHHS, Office of Population Affairs. 
 
There has been no impact on service delivery. 
 
Kind regards,
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